Meeting Summary Regarding Sponsorship Agreement Between

APEC Expert Group on Energy Efficiency and Conservation (EGEE&C) and USAID ECO-Asia Clean Development and Climate Program (ECO-Asia CDCP)

4-5 P.M., 30 September 2009

IIEC Asia Regional Office, Bangkok Thailand

Meeting Summary:

The objectives of the meeting were to:

1. review status on the activities under the sponsorship agreement for the APEC Energy Standards Information System (APEC-ESIS) website, and;

2. identify next steps as regards the sponsorship.

The meeting was attended by My K. Ton and Jose Frazier P. Gomez of ECO-Asia CDCP and Sommai Phon-Amnuaisuk and Kullalant Chertchutham of International Institute for Energy Conservation (IIEC) Asia Regional Office.
Below are the highlights of the meeting:

1. Updating of APEC-ESIS Website: IIEC shared that they have already updated portions of the website with USAID ECO-Asia’s inputs.

2. APEC recognition statement of USAID sponsorship: USAID ECO-Asia raised the possibility of including “sponsorship recognition statement” in web pages where USAID provided updated information as well as links to related websites.

Below are the details of requests that ECO-Asia raised as regards the website:

· Inclusion of “sponsorship recognition statement” in CFL webpages of economies where ECO-Asia provided updated information. This includes, but may not be limited to countries in ASEAN, India and China.

· Inclusion in the ESIS Library Section relevant CFL quality-related reports (i.e. “Confidence in Quality: Harmonization of CFLs to Help Asia Address Climate Change” and the “Phasing in Quality: Harmonization of CFLs to Help Asia Address Climate Change”) published by USAID.

· Provision of a web link to the Asia Lighting Compact (ALC) in the Related Sites Section of the ESIS website.  The ALC is a private-public initiative supported by the USAID and the Australian Government that promotes harmonization of CFL standards in Asia.

· Include a news item on the ALC’s public launch in Hong Kong, scheduled for October 29, 2009.

3. Progress Report: USAID ECO-Asia will prepare a progress report on the status of the sponsorship for submission/discussion at the 34th APEC EGEE&C meeting in Taipei on 7 October 2009.

